
 

 

 

Greater Naples AAUW Charitable Foundation, Inc.  
and  

AAUW Greater Naples Branch 
 

Announce 

The Catherine E. Hackney, Ph.D.  
Endowed Scholarship Fund 

 
January 22, 1949 – December 28, 2024 

 

In memory of the life and work of Cathy Hackney, the Branch and the 
Foundation have established a tribute scholarship fund to benefit local women 
pursuing clinical doctorate degrees.  Cathy served as President of the 
Foundation for two terms and as an active and inspiring member of  the Branch 
Public Policy and Scholarship Committees and the Friday Book Group, among 
others.  
 

Please consider joining us in honoring Cathy by making your  
contribution today…  

 
Donations may be sent to the Greater Naples AAUW Charitable Foundation, Inc., 
PO Box  9742, Naples Florida, 34101.  Note “Hackney Fund" in the memo line of 
your check. Or click HERE and then click the yellow “donate” button on the right 
of the page that opens. Enter “Hackney Fund” on the notes section of the next 
donation page. Your donation is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

 
 

The Greater Naples AAUW Charitable Foundation, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) public charity(EIN 59-3704754), registered with the State of 

Florida Department of Agriculture & Consumer Services, Registration No. CH 13573.  A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE 

STATE OF FLORIDA (1-800-435-7352).  REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY 

THE STATE.   

https://greaternaples-fl.aauw.net/greater-naples-aauw-charitable-foundation/
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